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The Field Museum and the University of Illinois at Chicago are pleased to host the 40th Annual
Midwest Conference on Andean and Amazonian Archaeology and Ethnohistory
.  The meeting will take place on Saturday, 2/25/12, and Sunday, 2/26/12.  It is hoped that
participants will gather on Friday 2/24/12 evening for an informal reception.  We also encourage
participants to set aside time to visit The Ancient Americas exhibition at the Field Museum
before or after the meeting.  Additional information on the meeting, including abstract deadlines,
hotels, exact starting times, and other attractions will be posted in September, 2011.

  

For additional information please contact Brian S. Bauer (bsb@uic.edu) or Ryan Williams
(rwilliams@fieldmuseum.org).
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